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4/21/2025 
 
Dear Participants and Coaches,  
 
 
I'm sorry to have to tell you that we are cancelling the 2025 Northeast Football 
Showcase.   
 
We have been providing the showcase since 2014. With well over 1000 participants, 
countless players have gone on to play in college.  Numerous college football coaches 
remarked on how well run and organized our showcase was, and the trip in early May 
to Middletown was one of the first things they put on their calendar.  
 
 The opportunity to provide this showcase at a very affordable price was extremely 
important for us.  Unfortunately, two other organizations decided to schedule their 
showcase on the same day and although they charge significantly more to attend, and 
this has negatively affected our attendance   
 
We have already begun to plan our 2026 Northeast Football Showcase!  I can ensure it 
will be at the highest quality, be well attended by college coaches, and provide the 
opportunity for Connecticut High School Football players to showcase their talents.   
 
Thank you for your understanding.  We will process your refund immediately. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Edward J. Matz 
Executive Director 
EJM/slj 

 
 
 

 


